September 10, 1981

Robert W. Hanson Iowa Academy of Science University of Northern Iowa Cedar Falls, IA 50613

Dear Mr. Hanson:

The MAA Iowa Section has planned its 1982 meeting at Grinnell College on March 25-26. The reasons were explained in my letter of April 28, our desire to include NCTM people.

I also call attention to my letter of May 21, indicating a hope that the Board of Directors endorse the Finance Committee's suggestion. In this regard, please communicate with me, sending copies of correspondence to Prof. Ed Hill, Cornell College, Mt. Vernon, IA who will be the next section chairperson.

Sincerely,

A. M. Fink

AMF/bf